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Armed Robbery 

 
VOORHEES TWP. NJ 4/10/16: The Voorhees Police Department is seeking assistance in identifying two 
suspects wanted for an armed robbery. The incident occurred Sunday, April 10th, 2016 at approximately 4:50am 
at the Valero gas station located at 129 Rt. 73 in Voorhees, NJ. Video surveillance shows the suspects pulling 
into the lot driving an unknown red four door vehicle, at which time, the driver exits pointing a handgun, 
demanding money from the station attendant. The second suspect remains seated in the passenger seat during 
the entire time of the armed robbery. After the attendant turns over the money, the armed suspect directs the 
attendant to the register booth where he proceeds to take money from the register. During this time, the suspect 
is seen striking the attendant’s head with his handgun. The suspect is then seen returning to his vehicle, fleeing 
S/B on State Highway Rt. 73. 

 
The armed suspect is described as a male, possibly Caucasian, approximately 5’10” tall, clean shaven, wearing 
a black hooded jacket, black gloves, black Nike pants, and black shoes. The second suspect has only been 
described as a male. 

 
Anyone who may have witnessed this incident or who may know the suspects is asked to contact the Voorhees 
Police Department at 856-428-5400. 

 
 

For more information about this armed robbery, please contact Captain Carmen Del Palazzo. 
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(Suspect Vehicle- Loud Muffler) 

 

 

 


